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To whom it may concern
 
I am writing to submit my complete and total opposition to this bill.
I DO NOT WANT AN EXTENSION TO THE EMERGENCY BILL.
 
According to the Australian Bureau of Statistics (ABS):

Total mortality in Australia from January to October 2020 was 273,900. 
COVID’ deaths as roughly 2,600 to end January 2021 which is 0.9% of the total.
0.9%, 93.4% of the persons had other co-morbidities.
 That is, only 8.6% of 0.9% had COVID only.
A significant number of the 8.6% were older than 83.7 years. 

That means less than 0.07% of mortalities (given the ABS figures relate to COVID deaths to
Jan 2021 whilst total deaths were only stated to October 2020) were due purely to COVID.
 
Therefore, based purely on our own government’s statistics there is absolutely no
grounds for the Queensland government to extend the bill.
 
It should be clear from the hard facts that no COVID mandates of any kind are justified.
To extend these draconian directions on the basis that a ‘pandemic’ exists would be
completely counter to the facts and completely counter to the best interests of the people
and businesses of our state.”
 
Scientific FACTS:
1.The PCR test was never designed to pick up the Covid-19 virus as indicated by the person
who invented the test.
2.Any amplification over 20 cycles will give FALSE POSITIVES. In Australia the majority of
tests were run at 40 cycles.
3.116 scientific papers prove that face masks are USELESS in stopping a virus.
4.The Corrupt Drug companies had to stop 2 medicines (Ivermectin and HQ) from being
used so they could introduce vaccine mandates which are TOTALLY ILLEGAL. 

Signed: 
Tina van Wichen
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